
And finally…we wish Mr and Mrs Corner huge congratulations on the 
safe arrival of Rose Florence Corner on Tuesday 7th January 2025!

Summerbridge Primary School


10th January 2025

6 Jan - Training 
Day


7 Jan - children 
back to school


14 Jan - Parents 
Evening 4 - 6pm


16 Jan - Parents 
Evening 4 - 6pm


14 Feb - Break up


24 Feb - Training 
Day


25 Feb - Children 
return and Young 
Voices

This half term our whole school topic is: ‘Ancient Civilisations’

Happy New Year!  I hope you all had a lovely Christmas and New Year.  

The weather has certainly created a challenge this week and I would like to thank 
you for your understanding.  Hopefully the later starts to the days hasn’t been too 
disruptive and has allowed you to get the children to school safely.  We will be back 
to normal next week!


Parents’ Evening  Thank you to all those parents who have booked their 
appointments for next week.  We are looking forward to welcoming you into 
school. 

Welcome to Summerbridge Mrs Hamblin  Mrs Hamblin has 
settled into school this week and is looking forward to meeting 
Willow Class parents next week.  I appreciate because of the 
timing, Mrs Hamblin may not have too much to report to you but 
it will be good for you to meet her nonetheless.  

Don’t 
forget its 

swimming for 
Willow Class 
on Monday!


